
Regarding the Use of the St. Croix Observatory (SCO) during COVID-19  

As of April 27, 2021: 

The Board of Directors earlier this evening unanimously agreed to the following position 
regarding the use of the St. Croix Observatory (SCO). 

Because of the provincial COVID-19 restrictions and the province-wide lockdown, SCO 
is CLOSED to all RASC Halifax Centre members until provincial restrictions have 
eased. Members will be notified of any changes.  

 

 


